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June 2019  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

I hope your daughter is looking forward to the Year 7 Discovery Week trip to LEGOLAND Windsor 

on Thursday 18th July 2019.  This is an excellent opportunity to discover how Lego is used to build 

model cities as well as working models and to enjoy the thrills of the park’s rides*.  The coach will 

leave school at 8.30am promptly. We hope to return to school by 6.00pm.  Please understand 

that it is not always possible to guarantee the return time due to traffic conditions; we will put 

travel updates on the BHGS Facebook page.  

 

We advise the girls to wear comfortable clothes, appropriate for outdoor activities, as well as 
comfortable walking shoes.  A light raincoat might also be advisable, depending on the weather 
and if your daughter would like to go on water rides!  Sun protection is also advisable if we are 
lucky enough to have good weather.  As food in the park is usually quite expensive, we 
recommend that the girls bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water.  A packed lunch will be 
provided for girls on free school meals. 

 

Girls may wish to take some pocket money on the trip to buy water or ice cream as well as 

souvenirs.  Normally, the girls should not use mobile phones on school trips.  However, if there are 

particular reasons why parents/carers wish their daughter to have her phone at Legoland, she 

may bring it.  Please bear in mind that all of your daughter’s possessions, including money and 

mobile phone, will be her responsibility.  If your daughter is required to take any medication 

during the day of the trip then she must bring it with her and hand it to a member of staff, apart 

from inhalers and emergency allergy medicines, such as Epipens, which must be carried by the 

girls themselves around the park.  

 

We are looking forward to an enjoyable day out to celebrate your daughter’s successful first year 

at BHGS.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

Miss K Parkin  

Head of Year 7  

   

 *Please be aware that there may be height restrictions on some of the rides.  
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